
From: Nicolas Chadwick 
Sent: 21 April 2023 12:52 
To: camden wheel 
Subject: Ferris wheel project  
  
As long-time Camden Town residents, we join neighbours and all those who 
live in the area in condemning the silly ferris wheel project. A market is a 
market, not a funfair. London already has at least one excellent ferris wheel, 
called the Eye, easily accessible from Camden Town. In any case, a good ferris 
wheel needs an impressive view, something that’s not really available from 
anywhere in Camden Town.  
Bringing yet more people crowding into the area is one thing we don’t need. 
Every Sunday the underground station is dangerously overcrowded and often 
unusable for residents and visitors wanting to leave the area by tube. If the aim 
is to make Camden market more attractive and improve facilities for visitors 
then the priority should be to use some of the inflow of cash from tourists to 
redevelop the underground station and give this important cultural, 
commercial and historically significant part of London a transport facility that is 
at least worthy of the 20th century; this could include a visitor centre, police 
station and a properly serviced public lavatory, among other amenities.  
Nicolas Chadwick 
Teresa Cervera 
  
  
 


